Pennsylvania State Test Administration Training Site

The training content for the District Assessment Coordinators (DAC), School Assessment Coordinators
(SAC), and Test Administrators (TA) has been updated for the 2017-2018 school year. As a reminder,
these trainings must be completed one time during the 2017-2018 school year by anyone serving as a
district or school assessment coordinator or anyone administering the PSSA and/or Keystone Exams.

The DAC is expected to complete the DAC, SAC, and TA training within PSTAT.
The SAC is expected to complete the SAC and TA training.
All Test Administrators and Proctors must complete the TA training.

To access the PSTAT website, go to www.pstattraining.net. If you currently have an account for the
PSTAT website, you can log in with the email and password you used in previous years.

If you have never used the PSTAT website, you can register by clicking the “Register” button to the left
of the Sign In box. It is important to use a valid email address that can be easily accessed to ensure
future communications are received. This email address will also be used if you forget your password.
It is critical that DACs select the District Coordinator check box when registering.

District Assessment Coordinators must approve new School Assessment Coordinators so that they have
access to the SAC Training. To do this, DACs must navigate to the Administration Page and choose
Member Approval. District Assessment Coordinators must approve or deny School Assessment
Coordinator requests in this section.

All individuals who have been approved by their DACs as School Assessment Coordinators will have
access to the SAC training. All new school coordinators will need to use the system’s registration

functionality to request the appropriate level of access.

If you have any questions, please contact DRC at pstat@datarecognitioncorp.com.
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